- PORT OF RICHMOND

August 25, 2012

Mr. Patrick Doe

Contract Administrator

Marine Spill Response Corporation
2070 Commerce Avenue,

Concord, CA 94520

Ref:  Lease between Marine Spill Response Corporation (MSRC) and Surplus Property
Authority of the City of Richmond

Dear Mr. Doe:

This letter is to acknowledge your written notice to exercise the third option to extend the term of
the subject lease. As discussed, both parties mutually agreed to extend the term to June 30, 2018
and the rent payment as shown on the attached Exhibit 2-C, Third Extended Term Rent

Schedule. Please initial both copies and return one for our records.

As a reminder, MSRC is to maintain a current City of Richmond business license and the
required insurance during the extended term of the lease. If you have any other questions, please
contact Ms: Lucy Zhou of my staff at 510-215-4606. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,
=<
James C. Matzorkis
Executive Director

1411 Harbour Way South, PO Box 4046, Richmond, CA 94804
Telephone: (510) 215-4600 Fax: (510) 233-3105 www.ci.richmond.ca.us




Third Extended Term Rent Schedule

Lease Year

21
22
23
24
23

Titial: C_ WA

Exhibit 2-C

Period

07/01/13-06/30/14
07/01/14-06/30/15
07/01/15-06/30/16
07/01/16-06/30/17
07/01/17-06/30/18

Richmohd Surplus Property Authority

Monthly

$24.452
$25,186
$25,942
$26,720
$27,522

Yearly

$293,426
$302,227
$311,299
$320,643
$330,259

L

MSRC



